
 

Ref the below. It is a wonderful plan. I fully support this license application. 
 
Safer venue for such people to enjoy themselves. The venue is well suited for this 
and is largely away from residential properties. 

Thanks, 

 

 

Application for a Sex Entertainment Venue 

Bar Dynamics Limited has applied for a sex entertainment venue licence in respect 
of: Upstairs Private Function Room at The Monkey Suit, 161 Sidwell Street, Exeter, 
EX4 6RH 

The application is to allow sexual entertainment during the following hours: 

Thurs to Sat – 21:00hrs until 04:00hrs 

Sunday – 21:00hrs until 04:00hrs – Sunday opening will only take place on a Bank 
Holiday Weekend or when New Year’s Eve falls on a Sunday. 

Any interested party or responsible authority may make representations to the 
Council about the application. Such representations must be in writing and must be 
made no later than 25 May 2023. The e-mail for representations 
is licensing.team@exeter.gov.uk 

 

 

Hi,  

 

I am writing to show my support for the proposed new venue upstairs in the monkey suit.  

 

I am local to Exeter and have been going to the monkey suit for many years. They are always so 

welcoming and have used the functions rooms upstairs for big occasions. 

 



I feel the new proposed licence will not only ensure the monkey suit stays open but also help with 

Exeter's poor night life options for gay men and women. As a gay man I feel we really do not have 

any options as vaults is much more of a straight venue these days and doesn't feel safe.  

 

What is being proposed will allow for a safe late-night place where LGBT Community can go and 

have fun. The owner is a lovely kind welcoming guy and feel like this would be a great fit for Exeter.  

 

Many thanks  

 


